
Meeting Called to Order by Lisa Dobey at 10:11am on March 24, 2020 via email:  
Hi all – please read the memo below outlining a motion to provide additional flexibility to ECW’s staff 
during the COVID-19 crisis. Jenni, Gary, Julie M., and Heather T. please RESPOND to the motion 
presented by 9am Thursday, March 26th. Thank you. 
 

 
                
 
 



 
 
/lisa 
 
Lisa Dobey, Executive Director Community and Philanthropy 
 
St. Charles Health System | 2500 NE Neff Road | Bend OR 97701 
(541) 706-2929 (office) |  (530) 580-8020 (cell) | ladobey@scmc.org  
www.stcharleshealthcare.org     www.stcharlesfoundation.org  

 
 
Voting: 

Yes No Absent/Excused/Recused 

Heather Tramp   

Gary North   

Julie Matthew   

Jennie Newby   

Lisa Dobey   

 
All members responded, voting yes by the deadline and within the rules of order. Motion passed. 
Voting closed, meeting closed at 12:34pm on March 24, 2020. 
 
 
Minutes Approved: 
 
__________________________________   ___________________ 
Lisa Dobey, Chair      Date 
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